
 
 

Ref: VU/SFC/ 2019-20/May/ 001                Date: 04 May 2020 

 

Notice for Students 
 

All the students of Vishwakarma University Pune are hereby informed that the 
University is in receipt of the UGC Notification vide UGC letter no. D.O.No.F.1-

1/2020 (Secy) dated 29th April, 2020 outlining the Guidelines on Examinations 

and Academic Calendar in view of COVID 19 Pandemic.  
 

In accordance with these guidelines and with the assumption as on today that 

the lockdown situation in the City of Pune as well as our area permits, it is 
planned to open the University campus for preparation from 1st June 2020.  
 

As we plan to resume operations, we want to assure students and parents that 

the University is taking every possible step to ensure the safety of students, 
faculty, and non-teaching staff in the campus. There will be a thorough 

fumigation, pest control, deep cleaning and sanitization activity undertaken in 
the campus for the first two weeks.  The University has constituted a task force 

to ensure and implement healthcare, wellbeing and physical distancing norms 
for the safety of everyone on campus.  The University, as per the Maharashtra 

COVID 19 Measures Regulation, 2020 and guidelines issued by Central Health 
Ministry, is taking all precautionary measures and utmost care for students' 

safety, hygiene, physical distancing norms, sanitization etc. The same will be 

ensured on reopening and resuming the academic activities.   
 

As per the UGC guidelines and depending on the evolving situation in 

Pune, Maharashtra and all over India wherever the University students 
are currently residing, it is planned to resume academic activities in the 

University campus for student fraternity from 15th June 2020.  Initially, 
two weeks time period will be allotted for remedial  / doubt clearing 

and incubation followed by the End Semester Examination scheduled 
from  1st  July 2020 onwards.  
 

The actual details with timely updates will be informed to everyone well in time 

in the due course. All the students are informed to regularly access their official 
email accounts for the same and come to the campus accordingly. 

 
Note: The above-mentioned dates are declared considering the present 

situation and UGC guidelines, and may be subject to change in case of the 
future condition or government regulations issued on COVID 19 by the 

Government. 
 

              Sd/- 
Registrar 

Vishwakarma University, Pune 

 


